
RGC MINUTES July 14th, 2005 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER 
AT 7:00 PM BY Steve Hitchcock 

Absent: Dennis Foxx and Randy McMaster 
Minutes from last general meeting were read.  

 
Welcome to all.  Thanks to all of those that helped out with David Oxley 
Tournament.  One of the Players had a hole in one on #3 that got a nice write up 
in the Press Tribune.   
TREASURER & TOURNAMENT CHAIRMAN REPORT 
 
  Certificate fund (Edward Jones)  $4,392.48  

Treasurer’s Report-Gen. Fund           $13,738.08 
Christmas fund    approx  $200.00 
Tournament Fund     $2,190.00*

 Outstanding RGC gift certificates  $5,024.50 
  (*Includes $1,000 loan from certificate fund) 
Oxley and trophy monies will change—Oxley should be same loss as last year.  
 
 
VICE PRESIDENTS REPORT 
My apologies for late newsletter. 
 
SECRETARY 
I now show 287 active members with 6 juniors—about 25 adult members behind 
last year, but there will still be a carryover.  
 
TOURNAMENT DIRECTORS REPORT 
Fireccracker went well.  Putting Contest this Friday at 5:30.  Looking to move 
Putting Contest to earlier in the year.   
Tournaments will start teeing off on hole 10 to speed play.   
   
WEBMASTER 
Going good.  Please email any sugestions for changes you would like to see. 
 
HANDICAP CHAIRMAN 
Software upgrade for the computer is complete.  Some clubs did not 
complete by the June 30th deadline so you will not be able to look up 
handicap information at those courses until they do. 
 
COMMITTEES 



Membership Should work on ways to increase membership. 
 
Sponsors and entertainment no report    
 
Bylaws  No report 
 
Rules  No report 
 
Playing procedures and local rules  no report. 
 
Tournament  No report. 
 
Christmas party issues Sunrise GC is confirmed for Saturday December 3rd.             
 
CORRESPONDENCE  
USGA booklets for President. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Invitational—more ideas about packaging green fees and getting discounts if we 
get 100 or more players—will talk to pro shop and get back for next meeting. 
Trophy Case collection is up to about $805 with most coming from board 
members so far.  Three weeks away from delivery.   
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Results of meeting with Scott:  We will now get 10% off of posted prices in the 
Pro Shop.  You must identify yourself as an RGC member.  Scott will talk to his 
staff about taking better care of RGC members, as we tend to spend more than 
other clubs do.   
 Can some link to DO for tee times be set up? 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM 
 
Next Board Meeting TBA 
  
Chuck Heath 
Secretary 2005 


